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We started the year with a discussion around AMC’s Rental Agreement pricing. Research was gathered 
from neighboring churches to identify if our rates are comparable. The rental agreement was updated. 

The AED batteries and pads were replaced in March making the machine up to date.

The church decided to continue livestreaming Sunday Services, so the live stream camera was mounted 
on the back wall behind the sound booth. This has eliminated vibrations and shaking during live 
streaming.

Leadership Council decided to update the signage on the church. Quotes were gathered from ALT signs 
in Altona. The sign was completed and mounted in late summer onto the front of the church building on
the south-west corner above the dedication signage. 

In June, the air conditioner stopped working, a new fan motor was installed by Polar Plumbing and 
Heating.

All in all, the year was quiet with building maintenance and expenses.
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